Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Ehucation

REGION I11
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF BATAAN

NOV 19 202
DIVISION ADVISORY

No. 354  ,s. 2024

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Pilar Elementary School Heads
All Others Concerned

This Office informs all concerned that the Department of Education (DepEd)
Regional Office III, through the Disaster Risk Readiness and Management Services
(DRRMS), will conduct the National Year-end Evaluation and Planning Workshop in
reference to DRRMS Memorandum DRRMS-03-21-2024-0003. This activity will take
place on November 25-29, 2024, at DepEd Ecotech Center Cebu.

The participant to the aforementioned activity is Jerico Cruz, Project
Development Officer I from Pilar District.

This Advisory serves as the Travel Authority of the participant referenced above.

Attached is a copy of the Advisory for further details and inquiries.

CAROLINA S. VIOLETA, EdD, CESO V
¢~ Schools Division Superintendent

Encl.: as stated
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